
**Draft Letter to Local Residents from Pickmere Parish Council** 
 
--- 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the beautiful surroundings of our village. 
One of the many things that makes Pickmere such a wonderful place to live is the lush 
greenery that graces our roadsides and gardens. Your hedge, in particular, adds to the 
charming, rural character that we all cherish and helps maintain the natural beauty that 
defines our community. 
 
We understand and appreciate that many of you have been mindful of national advice to 
avoid cutting back hedges during the bird nesting season. This consideration is vital to 
preserving the wildlife that shares our environment. However, with the growth season 
now behind us, some of our hedges have flourished a bit more than usual, leading to 
potential encroachment on pavements and highways. This could pose a challenge for 
pedestrians, cyclists, and other road users, particularly as the weather changes and 
daylight hours shorten. 
 
With this in mind, we would kindly like to request that as you begin your seasonal garden 
maintenance, you consider trimming your hedge back a little further than last year. Doing 
so will not only help maintain clear and safe passageways for all but will also ensure that 
your hedge continues to contribute positively to the village's landscape without causing 
any unintended issues. 
 
We greatly appreciate your attention to this matter and your ongoing efforts to keep 
Pickmere looking its best. Together, we can ensure that our village remains both beautiful 
and safe for everyone. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
[Your Name]   
[Your Title]   
Pickmere Parish Council 
 
--- 
 
Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions or need any assistance with 
this task. We are here to help and work with you to keep Pickmere a place we all love to 
call home. 


